
SFPA Summer Party 
 
With just a week left to purchase tickets for the SFPA 2018 Summer Party, we hope you 
have already purchased your tickets to what will be a wonderful evening for parents to 
relax, catch up with old friends and hopefully make new acquaintances.  Please purchase 
your tickets here as we have only 40 tickets left. 
 

This year we have an exciting opportunity for you to own your very own 3 man punt which 
has been designed and engineered by a fantastic group of Year 8 students working with  
Dr Nicola Hoyle, the Head of Engineering.  This group has spent an hour a week since the 
beginning of the Lent term building and constructing this amazing punt which is to be raffled 
off at the Summer Party with proceeds going to Tom’s Trust.  Tickets to support this 
wonderful cause can be purchased using the form here or on the night. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at the Summer Party; fingers crossed for good weather! 
 
With all good wishes, 
 
The St Faith’s Parents’ Association Committee 
 

https://form.jotformeu.com/81126775024353
https://form.jotformeu.com/81363840924358

